Report of the PD&B Committee to the Senate 
December 2016
In a regularly scheduled meeting held on November 22nd, 2016 at 2:30 in the CPS P200 Conference Room, the PD&B Committee, with a quorum present, reviewed and endorsed for approval, the following applications:
1. The Program entitled: (MS) – Reading Specialist Program, submitted by Dr. Mary McGriff; a program reduction in credits from 39 to 33, streamlining the Program’s emphasis on language arts and cross-disciplinary pedagogy, which will fully meet the NJ DOE Reading Specialist licensing requirements in addition to alignment with International Literacy Association’s standards; as such, it is endorsed for approval. 
2. The Program entitled: BFA in Dance is carried over pending invite of Dr. Kim to our PD&B meeting, next scheduled.
3. [bookmark: _GoBack]Lastly, PD&B received a briefing from Dr. Aaron Aska, VP Administration & Finance, in re the June 30th, 2016 and 2015 Financial Report of NJCU (a component of the State of New Jersey). In terms of the Senate mandate, delivered to PD&B by Senate President Dr. Joe Riotto, there is nothing for our committee to act upon. We seek additional clarification and alternative options.
4. The next PD&B Committee meeting is scheduled for Wednesday December 6th, 2016, in the CPS P230 conference room, at 2:30 p.m. The meeting was voted adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,

Dr. John Laski, Co-Chair, PD&B Committee
